
Dave McGuire News - Winter /Spring 2018 
Hello Friends in Christ,  

Winter can be very severe but life still has been busy here in Romania. In January we did a 
big teamwork effort to buy and prepare food for over 700 families in 5 different villages. This 
was much appreciated by hungry families. I want to thank all the local churches and friends 
for helping with this, and charities in Holland for raising the funds. Opportunities were given 
to pray for sick people and God healed many people through His Holy Spirit. 

        

Winter is always a busy time to cut, chop and deliver wood to poor families. With God's help 
we were able to do this.  

       

A funeral for a poor man who died was requested by his grieving family. This was quite 
intense as we had to clothe and collect the dead body, arrange the funeral details and share 
God's Word. I was physically sick half way through the message at the side of the grave and 
needed to pray for God's help to bring the message of salvation. One man responded to 
receive Jesus.  

      



We also delivered an extra caravan to a family as their house had burned down. Again, I'm 
thankful to the Dutch charity for helping bring caravans for the poor families to use.  

In December, I received some solar lamps for people who have no electricity. These were a 
great blessing for people literally  living in darkness. 

     

We contine to do the mens' group where we share a meal and God's Word at the Sighisoara 
church. 

      

Tuesdays in Secueini we continue with the childrens' Bible cartoon group with sandwiches, 
fun, songs and games. About 30 children attend. 

Land has been bought to build a new church building in the village of Eliseni which will begin 
on my return from England.  

Sundays continue to be very busy with three services to minister. We are also developing 
people from the villages to share God's Word as part of the ministry. This resulted in doing a 
Bible school here in Danes, in house 4, in one week, with eight different teachers and 
practical experience for men from these villages.  

Thank you for all your prayers and support  

from David, Rodica and Sabrina, 

God Bless 

 
 

 


